
 
 
THE BOARD OF APPEAL 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT ON PUBLIC HEARING 
 

in appeal case 
 

A-013-2021 
BNetzA v ACER 

 
 
 
 
The Registry of the Board of Appeal hereby announces to the public that the Board of Appeal of  the 

European Union Agency for the Cooperation of Energy Regulators has decided, by the request of the 

Appellant, to hold an oral hearing in the above-captioned case. 
 

The oral hearing will take place on 24 January 2022 from 2:30 pm to approximately 4:30 pm. 

 
The oral hearing will take place by videoconference. 

Further information about the cases can be found in the appeal announcements published at 

https://acer.europa.eu/the-agency/organisation-and-bodies/board-of-appeal/announcements-of-appeals 
 

The Registrar invites possible attendants, for logistical reasons, to communicate their intention to 

attend the hearing via e-mail to BoA@acer.europa.eu by 18 January 2022 at the latest. 
 
 
 
Ljubljana, 14 January 2022 

 
 
 
The Registrar 
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